Abdullah Bin Ali Al-Misnad Prep. School For Boys



QUIZ (1)

NAME:	GRADE: 7/
-------	-----------

Language Function

- Choose the right answer:

1- How often do you clean the windows?

- A. at the gym
- B. I'm cooking.
- C. once a week
- D. I love watching game show.

2- What does your brother look like?

- A. He hates football.
- B. He's short and slim.
- C. He likes playing chess.
- D. He is friendly and outgoing.

3. How is your father like?

- A. He is tall and slim.
- B. He likes fish.
- C. He is leaving now.
- D. He is confident and smart.

4. A: Where are you from? B:

- A. I'm from the UK.
- B. I'm thirteen years old.
- C. Nice to meet you, too!
- D. We are in the same class.

5. What is your brother like?

- A. He hates football.
- B. He's short and slim.
- C. He likes playing chess.
- D. He is friendly and outgoing.

6. What could you do 5 years ago?

- A. Turn left.
- B. I'm quick tempered.
- C. I could write and read.
- D. I must respect the rules.

Reading 1

READING

Read the passage and answer the questions.

Bison: Yesterday and Today

The bison, or buffalo, is the largest land animal in North America. A grown male bison stands about 6 feet high. It is about 121/2 feet long. It weighs between 1,600 and 2,000 pounds. A bison is easy to recognize. It has a hump on its shoulders and curved horns on its head.

Long ago, bison wandered freely on the American plains. In 1850, there were about 20 million bison in North America. A large herd of bison looked like a black cloud moving across the plains. The earth shook when the bison started to run.

For many years, Native Americans hunted bison. They used the bison for many things. They used the meat for food. They used the bones for making tools. Hides were made into clothing and tepees.

During that time, there were many bison. Later, new settlers began to hunt bison. They hunted mostly for sport and for the hides. Because of too much hunting, the number of bison dropped. Soon, the bison were almost all gone.

Today, there are few bison left in North America. They live in protected places where people take care of them. We can only imagine what the American plains looked like when bison wandered freely.

	A. Why there are so few bison left
	B. What bison look like
	C. How settlers used bison
	D. Where bison live today
2.	The passage says, "Years ago, bison wandered freely on the American plains." The
	word <u>wandered</u> means
	A. ate
	B. hunted
	C. slept
	D. traveled
3.	What did Native Americans use bison bones for?
٥.	Triat dia Native / interiodis ase sison sories for.
	A. food
	B. clothes
	C. tepees
	D. tools
4.	Why did the bison nearly disappear?
	A. Herds of bison looked like black clouds.
	B. Settlers hunted them for sport and for hides.
	C. Wild horses chased the bison away.
	D. The bison could not find food.
5	How many bison were there in 1850?
٦.	now many bison were there in 1050:
6.	How long was a grown male?

1. What is the text MAINLY about?

Vocabulary

Read and choose the correct answer.

1. My	r friendsbowli	ng every week.
	A. do	
	B. go	
	C. play	
	D. go to	
2. I d	on't like doing	, but I tidy my room once a week.
	A. tasks	
	B. choresC. exerciseD. activities	
	uncle lives on the seventh floor, walk.	, so I always take the I
	A. lift	
	B. stairs	
	C. ladder	
	D. staircase	
4. Fal	nad is very	. He never tidies his room.
	A. lazy	
	B. rude	
	C. impolite	
	D. unfriendly	

5. I don't want to stay at home. I want to	with my friends at the park.
A. hang out	
B. come over	
C. break off	
D. keep away	
6. The mountain need a backpace	k for all their things.
A. farmers	
B. drivers	
C. climbers	
D. winners	
7- Complete the sentences using the words in the	box:
Present save turn off	
A-Ali, please your comp	uter and get ready for bed.
B- I want to buy a nice	for my mother.
8.Choose a word to complete the followi	ng sentence:
Cartoon – slim – often – math -	
1- How do you take out	the rubbish?
2 is my favourite TV pro	ogram.
3- My friend Hamad always helps others	so he is
4- I like because it's my	favourite school subject.
5- My best friend is tall and	

QUIZ (4)

GRAMMAR

1. My brother	a story now.
A. read	
B. reads	
C. is reading	
D. are reading	
2. My friend often	to my house in the evening.
A. come	
B. came	
C. comes	
D. is coming	
3. We often	in the snow in the winter.
A. play	
B. plays	
C. is playing	
D. are playing	
4. The boys	basketball now.
A. play	
B. plays	
C. played	
D. are playing	
5. I	to London last week.
A. go	
B. goes	
C. went	
D. going	

6.Do as shown between the brackets.

A.	I enjoy <u>watch</u> TV every night.	(correct)
В.	pictures/ Faisal/ taking/ likes.	(rearrange)
C.	Ali does his homework everyday.	(negative)
D.	we usually (studying) English every da	y. (Correct)
E.	Fahad likes Spanish.	(negative)
F.	Jassim went to London last year.	
	I invite people to my house on weekday.	(Rewrite the sentence using: <u>never</u>)
H- I	didn't want to be late for school, so I wa	
	(use the	e adiective in brackets to form an adverb)

1. Writing:

- Write two paragraphs about your best friend.

Paragraph 1	Paragraph 2
 Say who your best friend is and 	 Write about his personality.
how old he is.	 Write about what you do together.
 Write about his appearance 	 Write what he is doing these days.
(hair, eyes, etc)	
	_

2. Writing:

- Write about your favourite TV programme.
- What kind of TV programme do you like watching?
- What channel is it on?
- What time is it on?
- What day is it on?

3. Writing:

- Ose the following liveas to write a paragraph about your school.
✓ What's the name of your school?
✓ How many students are there?
✓ What facilities are there at your school?
✓ What time do classes start and finish?
✓ What subjects do you do?
✓ What are your favourite subjects?
✓ Do you like your school? Why? / Why not?